
WILDCARE: FRIENDS OF LUMEAH POINT 

  
Feral Oyster Removal 13 April 2015 

 

Seven volunteers gathered on the Lumeah Point foreshore on Sunday 13
th

 April to continue Wildcare’s 

contribution to the oyster removal program being coordinated by the Pipeclay Lagoon Oyster Growers 

(PLOGA). The low tide window of 7.30am to 10.30am did not deter the troops from an early start and 

the weather was relatively benign. 

   

   

Forty-five bags of feral oysters were removed, a fantastic result that possibly indicates that we are 

getting better at this but also that we are now getting into very heavily infested areas.  

 

Final Oyster Removal for the season 

Can we make it to the tree? 

The final session will be held on Sunday 24
th

 May with a 6.30am start. It would be a terrific result 

for this season’s effort if we could clear the shore up to the large tree, placing the corner of the point 

into play for next season. 

By that time of year we should just about catch the sunrise as we start. What a great way to begin the 

day. Better still if by 9.30am we can gather by the tree and look back at cleared shore all the way to the 

NW point. 

 

 

 

Anyone wishing to receive the Wildcare: Friends of Lumeah Point occasional newsletter can contact 

Garry Hulme at garry.hulme@gmail.com or on 0439000391 with your email address. 
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